
																																																				 	
	

	
	

	
Board	Meeting	Attendance	Policy	

	In	Effect:		September,	2017	
	
This	Attendance	Policy	applies	to	any	non-board	member,	member	or	
parent/guardian	of	the	Arctic	Edge	Skating	Club	(AESC).	
	
Parents/guardians	and	members	are	welcome	to	attend	any/all	monthly	
board	meetings	of	AESC	as	a	Guest.	
	
Guests	do	not	have	the	ability	to	vote	on	any	of	the	decisions	made	by	the	
AESC	board	members.	During	the	meeting,	Guests	are	asked	to	refrain	from	
commenting	or	offering	opinions	on	topics	being	addressed.		This	allows	the	
meeting	to	run	as	efficiently	as	possible.	
	
In	the	instance	that	a	Guest	has	an	item	they	wish	to	address	with	the	board,		
AESC	executive	require	that	this	item	is	conveyed	to	the	chair(s)	in	an	email	7	
days	prior	to	the	meeting.	This	allows	these	items	to	be	added	to	the	agenda	
and	appropriate	time	can	be	allotted	for	discussion.	
	
In	Camera	sessions	are	only	for	executive	members	due	to	the	sensitive	
nature/confidentiality	of	items	discussed.		At	this	time	any	Guests	in	
attendance	will	be	adjourned	from	the	meeting	and	expected	to	leave	the	
room.		
	
	
	
	
	


